From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin

Subject: comment for 20-1680-EL-BGN, 20-1814-EL-BGN, 21-0041-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 4:51:46 PM

Members of the OPSB,

Solar energy will benefit our counties environmentally and economically. Solar projects will bring
investments in the community through increased property taxes that will benefit our schools and
infrastructure and also bring clean renewable energy to Ohio.

Sincerely,
Judy Dolph

2499 US Hwy 50
Hillsboro, OH 45133
United States
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